
September 14, 1931,

Br. W, P» Percival,
Director, Protestant Education, 
Department of Education,
Quebec, ?» Q.

Dear Dr. Percival,

ïour letter of August 23th, together with your tele» 
eram of September 4th, was forwarded to me at Strathroy, where 
1 vz*s spending a brief vacation, tty return to the University 
was delayed for a few days and I have not replied until this 
morning.

Let mo in the first place state that StoGill Uni?er»ity 
cannot hold itsolf responsible or be held responsible for care'- 
lesa work done by a member of its staff when employed by another 
oody, though if any such erratic marking as you allege has oc­
curred, l am naturally very sorry, Erratic marking may be 

1 t0 oeyeleesnees, or it may bo only a mistake. All of us 
make aiatakee at times - even your Department Is not guiltless 
in cnis matter, as we have on mere than one occasion detected 

1”the * »sults sent out. But euch errors are always 
. .fy adjueted, ae ï believe the errors of which you complain
in the present Instance may be adjusted.

,, . , ,T"*t r"'° 89y meet emphatically that if a professor of
ia guii of Oarel se marking ns alleged, I do 

,ta?e ROtloa *» mitigate his offence. If he 
exmainor^r< **«# of course, cannot be employed ae an
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